
ID Requirements 
Are Changing

Beginning October 1, 2020, 
you will need a REAL ID-
compliant license or another
acceptable form of ID, such  
as a valid passport or U.S. 
military ID, to fly within 
the U.S. 
  
Check with your state driver’s license agency to 
verify that your state-issued ID is compliant. 

Learn about flying with a REAL ID at tsa.gov/real-id

A star indicates it’s a REAL ID  

Questions about flying?
1-866-289-9673 Federal Relay 711

TSA-ContactCenter@tsa.dhs.gov
        @AskTSA #Check4TheStar

Does your ID have a star?

DRIVER’S LICENSE


